DH social hygiene clinic service
arrangements

The Department of Health (DH) today (September 28) announced that the
Wan Chai Female Social Hygiene Clinic and the Wan Chai Male Social Hygiene
Clinic under the DH's Social Hygiene Service will resume normal services with
effect from October 5.

The social hygiene services of the two clinics were suspended earlier
due to the situation of COVID-19. The social hygiene clinics to remain
suspended include the Yau Ma Tei Female Social Hygiene Clinic, the social
hygiene services of the Chai Wan Social Hygiene Clinic and the evening
services of the Yau Ma Tei Male Social Hygiene Clinic (which provides
services on Tuesdays).

Please visit the following websites for the information on social
hygiene clinics:

Male: www.dh.gov.hk/english/tele/tele chc/tele chc shcm.html; and
Female: www.dh.gov.hk/english/tele/tele chc/tele chc _shcf.html.
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